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College of Food Technology observed World Zoonoses Day 2024 

College of Food Technology, Lamphelpat, Imphal has successfully observed World 

PopulationDay 2024 on the 11th of July, 2024. The event was observed under the leadership 

of Prof. Ng. Iboyaima Singh, Dean, College of Food Technology, CAU, Imphal along with 

faculties, staff and students of the college. Speaking on the occasion, Prof. Iboyaima shared 

about the significance of observing the day considering the various adverse impacts as well as 

opportunities of the increasing population. Other faculties of the college also spoke on the 

occasion with respect to the theme of the event “Leave no one behind, count everyone”. 

 

 

 

 

 


